
DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 

Take notice that on January 30, 2013, the Department of Human Services (DHS), 

Division of Family Development (DFD), will announce the availability of funds for the 

2013 Disaster Case Management (DCM) Request for Proposals (RFP).  The DHS/DFD 

is soliciting proposals from eligible applicants for the provision of statewide disaster 

case management services. 

Funding for the provision of statewide disaster case management services for the 

contract period of April 1, 2013 through October 30, 2014 is $11,061,887.  It is 

anticipated that one grant will be awarded, to serve all 21 counties in New Jersey. 

Eligible applicants are New Jersey based, not for profit agencies and limited to 

providers experienced and trained in DCM that can deliver and administer the required 

disaster case management services outlined in the RFP. 

Interested Applicants must attend a Technical Assistance Conference scheduled for 

February 8, 2013 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the New Jersey Division of Family 

Development, Quakerbridge Plaza, Building 6, 2nd Floor, Conference Room 2J, 

Quakerbridge Plaza Road, Mercerville, NJ 08619. Directions to the conference site 

are included in the RFP document. 

For additional information, to obtain a copy of the RFP document and/or register for the 

mandatory Technical Assistance Conference, please contact: 

Office of Grants Management 
New Jersey Division of Family Development 
PO Box 716 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0716 
(609) 588-2290 phone 
(609) 588-7240 fax 
 
The RFP document will also be available at the Technical Assistance Conference or 
can be downloaded via the Department of Human Services’ home page on the Internet 
at http://www.state.nj.us/humanservices/providers/grants/nofa. 
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